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‘Your Club Needs You!’ 

Thank you! 

  

Welcome to the inaugural Lymm Rugby Club Newsletter which we 

have launched to keep everyone up to date in these difficult times. 

  

The call was put out and you, our members, responded! 

The Lymm RFC Credit Card membership ‘Your Club Needs 

You!’ campaign, launched to put cash in the Rugby Club’s bank 

account, due to the COVID Pandemic, has raised over £24,000. 

  

The contributions are as follows: 

Loyalty card top 

ups 13,250 

Donations 6,200 

Lifetime 

memberships 3,000 

Gift aid 1,550 

Other 150 

Total 24,150 

    

  

A huge THANKYOU to everyone who has contributed! 

However, to donate or build credit on your Lymm RFC membership 

card, or if you want to open a card, and wish to make a payment 

directly into Lymm Rugby Club’s bank account via BACS/Cheque or 

cash please email finance1lymmrugby@outlook.com and we will 

provide bank details to ensure your contribution is allocated to your 

account. 



 

Simply build up your Lymm RFC membership card with say £20, £50, 

£100, £250 or £500 worth of credit. 

New Fundraising Initiatives on the way! What’s yours? 

This is just the first fundraising initiative in the ‘Your Club Needs 

You!’ campaign and we will be rolling out more ideas so please watch 

this space. Also if YOU have a fundraising idea please drop a line to 

the Club President Neil Kelly neilk2560@btinternet.com 

In the meantime thank you very much for helping Lymm Rugby Club 

keep going!! 

To read the full story on how you can help please follow this 

link: https://www.lymmrugby.co.uk/latest-news/your-club-needs-you/ 

  

  
 

  

Lymm RFC Big Donation Day Sunday 31st May 

 

At these unprecedented and challenging times it is vital we as a club 

play our part in supporting our local community. 

 

The great sport of rugby has some over riding principles of play. At the 

core is the principle of support. We at Lymm Rugby Club would like to 

ask all of our members through the mini and juniors teams, senior 

squads and social members to support our ‘Big Donation Day’ in 

conjunction with the Leave No One Behind Campaign in Lymm 

(LNOBIL) www.lymmhelp.co.uk 

 

 

If you are able, we are asking you to make a donation to provide food 

boxes. The food box content relies on donations of tinned, dry, packet 

foods (NB. fresh foods can’t be taken due to handling and provenance 

controls) and toiletries. 



 

 

The immediate beneficiaries of these donations will be Lymm families 

via the LNOB in Lymm help campaign but also the immediate 

surrounding areas by way of the LNOBIL partnership with local food-

banks, refuges and NHS in Warrington. 

 

What we are asking is that on Sunday 31/05/20 between 12-5pm you 

bring your donation of the suggested items up to the club. I will 

organise for a ‘socially distanced’ drop off point utilising the car park 

area. 

 

I will then take our club donation to LNOBIL team for them to distribute 

according. 

 

As well as the principles of rugby are core values. One of these is 

team work. I am sure that if we can pull together here asa team we can 

make a significant impact for those most vulnerable people in our 

community. 

 

Love Lymm Rugby Club, Love Lymm 

 

Thanks in anticipation of your support 

 

Your Club, Our Community, Their Future 
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